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late start, we are very opt1m1st1c that registration will open up on time in mid-&werik: This year's
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session please email UAF-Staff- ADDrec1at10n@alaska edu We plan to have all sessions finalized
hy the first week of April

We will send out a volunteer request mid to late April, so be on the look out.
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